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Week 7 

 Intensive swimming (all week) 

Tuesday 26 November 

 Kindergarten Orientation  

(8:30-12:00) 

Wednesday 27 November 

 Swimming for Sport  

Friday 29 November 

 School Leader Speeches 10:15am 

Week 8 

 Intensive Swimming (all week) 

Tuesday 3 December 

 Middle School Orientation Year 4  

 Kindergarten Orientation (9-12:00) 

Wednesday 4 December 

 Swimming for Sport 

Week 9 

 Monday 9 December 

 Presentation Evening 

Tuesday 10 December 

 Kinder Orientation 

 Wednesday 11 December 

 Year 6 Farewell Evening 

Friday 13 December 

 Tallimba’s Got Talent 

Week 10 

Tuesday 17 December 

 Pool Reward Day  

Wednesday 18 December 

 Last Day of School  

 

 

Welcome to Term 4, Week 7 

 
A special thank you to Mrs Quade who organised the WW1 Living History/Science Day 
last Friday. Along with children from Weethalle and Rankins Springs our students were 
engaged in a variety of activities. Many thanks also to the P & C who catered for the 
event. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation commenced today. We all enjoyed welcoming our 2020 kinder 
students to our wonderful school. Both students were fully engaged in the activities Mrs 
Quade planned for them and had a lovely half day. Kindergarten orientation continues 
next Tuesday.  
 
Intensive swimming lessons started this week and swimming for sport continues on 
Wednesday. Our students are enjoying their swimming activities. Thank you to the 
parents of the intensive swimming group for returning notes so promptly. 
 
This Thursday Tallimba will host ‘Effective Reading- Phonological Awareness’ training for 
local teachers. This will be held in the Library. 
 
Good luck to all our nominees for our 2020 leadership positions. We are looking forward 
to hearing your speeches this Friday. 
 
Please take note of the dates of our upcoming events as we look forward to seeing you 
all there. 
 
We are currently stocktaking fiction books in the library. If you have any books at home 
please return them promptly. 
 
Congratulations to Rowdy Thompson who is our Citizen of the Week. Rowdy contributes 
positively to all aspects of school life and upholds our school values of respect, 
responsibility and citizenship. Well done, Rowdy! 
 

Melanie Johnson 

Principal  

 

 

Rowdy 

Thompson 
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West Wyalong Hospital Auxiliary  

      Sunday, December 15 

    7.30 pm at Barnado Park  
        Gold coin donation 

       Please bring own chair/rug 
WW High School MPU if inclement weather    

                     ALL WELCOME                                                     
 

ITAV 
ITAV’s last session for the year is on the 
 4th of December at the Tallimba Hall. 

 Can everyone please bring along a plate for a 
Xmas lunch.  

There will be a Playgroup session on at the same 
time. LATER START TIME: 11:30am. 

  
Reminder: If you have Toy Library please return! 

 

mailto:tallimba-p.school@det.nse.edu.au
http://www.tallimba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Kikora St, Tallimba NSW 2669 – Ph: 6975 7251 Email: tallimba-p.school@det.nse.edu.au – Website: www.tallimba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WW1 Living History/Science Day 
 

Last Friday, Weethalle Public School and Rankin's Springs Public School joined 
with us for a History/Science day. The students were entertained by Shane, 
participating in an engaging and informative session about our WW1 history. They 
were able to interact with artefacts from the past and learn about life in the 
trenches. Mrs Stokes made awesome origami poppies with the students, as a 
reflection activity, following Shane's talk. Sal and Britt, from the Lake Cowal 
Conservation Centre, provided the students with additional fun 'science stuff'. 
Solar cars, slime, bubbles, rubbish decomposition timelines and electric circuits, 
were some of the activities that students had an opportunity to participate in. 
Thank you to the P&C for the wonderful lunch, not to forget, the ice cream cup, 
with sprinkles! An amazing day enjoyed by all! 
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Drought Assistance 
 
It’s expected that a new round of household bill support payments administered via Vinnies and the Salvo’s will be 
released next week. Each charity will have $15m to distribute across drought impacted areas in all states. 
  
All businesses or employees that are dependant on farming income, including contractors, are eligible to apply for 
this, if they are suffering from hardship due to drought. The support is up to $3000 to assist with household bills. 
  
Below is a link to the FAQ page that Vinnie’s has published, which has very comprehensive information. 
  
https://www.vinnies.org.au/page/Find_Help/drought_assistance/FAQs/ 
  
You are eligible to apply again if you applied under the first round of support, but only once each round. 
  
Half of the eligible LGAs are being serviced by the St Vincent de Paul Society (Vinnies). The Salvation Army is 
servicing the other half. The list of eligible LGAs shows which organisation is servicing your LGA. 
  
Please feel free to share this with others you know that might be interested. 
 

Tallimba Public School 
cordially invite 

  

Parents and Carers 
to 

Presentation Evening 

Monday 9th December, 2019 

to be held at Tallimba Public School  

commencing at 6.30pm 

 

  

  Ms Melanie Johnson  

Principal 
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Swimming 

 
Swimming will 

continue on 

Wednesday.  

 

Intensive 

swimming has 

commenced   

and will run 

for two weeks. 

Kindergarten Orientation  
26th November 

8:30-9:00 - Parents information meeting with teachers 
9:00-12:00 - New kindergarten students in class. 

 Pack: fruit, lunch, recess, water & a hat 
 

3rd December  
9:00-12:00 - New Kindergarten students in class.  

Pack: fruit, lunch water & a hat 
 

10th December  
9:00-3:00 - New kindergarten students in class.  

Pack: Fruit, lunch, recess, water & a hat  

School Leaders Speeches 

 
When: 29th November at 10:15am in the 

Library  

 

Who: Year 5 for School Captain & Year 4 for 

House Captains 

 

Speeches should be approximately 2-3 

minutes long 

 

Parents welcome  
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When: 13/12/19 at 12pm  
 
 
Where: School Creative Arts Room, Tallimba PS 
 
 
What: All K-6 students are invited to show off their 
talents to our school community  
 

 
 

Parents are carers are welcome to attend our talent 
show! 
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